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SAUDI ARABIA MONETARY AGENCY (SAMA) 
Headquarters – Riyadh 

General Accounting Department 
 
 

Date:   28/6/1429H No.:   1310 / MK / MS

Corresponding:   2/7/2008G Attachments:   ______

 
 

H. E. Abdulaziz I. Al-Rashed 
Al-Rashed Certified Public Accountants 

 

As of your desire not to renew your contract as an External Auditor of Saudi Arabia Monetary 

Agency (SAMA),  I would like to convey my thanks and appreciation to you and your Firm, on 

behalf of the Board of Directors of SAMA and all its staff, for performing an outstanding 

professional audit during the previous periods. Your valuable recommendations and ideas had a 

noticeable effect on improving the accounting processes and reliability of financial reports of 

SAMA. 

 

I would like to thank you personally for your professional, sincere and persevering work  in 

developing the Accounting and Auditing Profession in the Kingdom.  I wish all the success for you 

personally and your Firm. 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

 

Hamad Bin Saud Al-Sayarri 

Governor,  SAMA 
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